
WELCOME TO OUR CHURCH 
 

    “Helping Others Find and Serve God” 
 

May 1
st
, 2022 

Sunday School 9:30 AM 

Morning Worship 10:45 AM 
 

“What you heard from me, keep as the pattern of   

sound teaching, with faith and love in Christ Jesus. 

Guard the good deposit that was entrusted to you—

guard it with the help of the Holy Spirit who lives in us.” 
 

2 Timothy 1:13-14 
 

***************** 

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

CALL TO WORSHIP  

 

PRAYER  

 

WORSHIP THROUGH MUSIC 

   

SCRIPTURE READING                  Luke 12:1-12 

 

PRAYER 

 

SPECIAL MUSIC              “How Beautiful” 

 

HYMN #383                        “Open Our Eyes, Lord” 

 

MESSAGE                                           “Be On Your Guard …” 

 

COMMUNION VIDEO          “Come To The Table” 

 

COMMUNION 

 

BENEDICTION & CLOSING CHORUS 
 

 

 

 

 



The altar flowers were given by Don and Diana Benton in loving memory 

of Bob Benton. 
 

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK: 
 

Today 3:40 Church Softball Game – Newton Falls Community Center 
 

      (Last day to sign up if planning to attend Mother/Daughter Banquet) 
 

Mon.   6:00 TOPS (Taking Off Pounds Sensibly)           
 

Wed.   7:00 Bible Study & Prayer Time 
                  

Thu.  7 AM – National Day of Prayer Breakfast 

               (RSVP Today – see bulletin board) 
 

Sat.    8:00 Men’s Bible Study 
 

           6:00 Seeds of Faith Mother/Daughter Banquet  

                                             
 
 

 

 

 
 

Coming Up      

Save the Date … August 6
th

 – 8
th

 (Saturday – Monday) 

 Family Camp at Stony Glen 

 Theme is “Then and Now” … come discover what God has already 

accomplished in the life of His Children, what He is doing and what is 

in store for us as we enjoy God’s Word, games, activities, etc  

 Planning to have “Highlight Show” commemorating some of the fun 

and entertaining aspects of Summer Church Camps through the years 
                         

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday To: 5/2 Don Benton; 5/3 Irene Pruitt (95 yrs young!), 

Aiden Heeter, 5/5 Adrian Riola, Ryan Saylor; 5/6 Debbie Miller;  

5/7 Janet Tietz 

Happy Anniversary To: 5/5 Fred & Marla Speerstra, Walter & Rita Toot 

“Reasons Why We Can  

Trust The Bible!!!” 
 

Please sign up to learn 

fundamentals about the 

Bible and why we can 

fully trust it!  Class will 

be taught by Pastor Mark. 

 
Did You Know … Our church has a library with excellent reference 

materials, extra Bibles, many fiction & non-fiction Christian books and 

movies. Please see Pastor John or Pastor Mark if you are interested in 

being trained on using the materials to help your personal study time or 

stop down before/after church to check out our Library. 

Vacation Bible School 

June 13th-17th 
 Several Volunteers are still needed!  

 Items for the VBS Store  are being 

accepted (new or gently used) 

 Please sign up your children, neighbors, 

grandchildren and spread the word! 

 

 


